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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

Commercial Street & Bennett Street 
 

DEAR HOMEOWNERS, BUSINESSES, AND RESIDENTS: 

We would like to inform you that the Contractor, Methuen Construction Company, 
will be performing construction related activities on Commercial Street and 
Bennett Street that are part of the ongoing West Lynn Sewer Separation – Phase 3 
Project. Work activities are anticipated to cause periodic traffic disruption and 
congestion on Commercial Street and Bennett Street throughout the duration of the 
work. Street parking along Commercial Street and Bennett Street will also be 
restricted. Please seek alternate routes of travel if possible.  

The work is scheduled to begin at 7:00 a.m. on Wednesday January 4, 2023 on 
Commercial Street. Additional traffic notifications will be provided as the 
construction work progresses.  

 

We thank you for your anticipated understanding and cooperation. 

Lynn Water & Sewer Commission 
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